TO SUBSCRIBERS.

———

We have to apologize to the subscribers of the Goop News for the delay in
this month’s issue. As many of them arc aware, we removed about the beginning
of the month'from Prescott, C. W., to the City of Montreal, and through the
press of business incident to that, and the establishment of a new weekly paper, it
has been delayed,

The engraver who has been preparing a design for a cover, through illness, was
unable to complete it in time for the present number, We expect to have it in use
on the February number. '

The Index of Contents for 1865 will be sent to subscribers as soon as we can
get it ready.

Our accounts for 1866 will be sent with next number,

The Goop News for February will not likely be up to time, but we hope to
have the March npumber on time,



